
Dr. Gerald Ginocchio 	 12/15/88 
Wofford ‘'ollege 
SiJartanburg, S.C. 29301 

Dear Gerry, 

Thanks for your note, the pictures of your beautiful family and the remarkable 
Fletcher letter. 

In the paper he was in charge of it all and in the letter to' you he had only 
brief and tuumbstantial connection with the whole thing. That is the FTM for you, 
to quote &trine Oswald. 

WIAle I don't think anything will make any difference to thalami paper I think 
it migh/ tend to indicate realities to them if they sere to see that the man who 
told them he was in charge of everything' told you he knows virtually nothing about 
anything. 

Glad you trip was worthwhile. 

We were glad to meet you. Jerry 1o"night is sorry he couldn't. (Be did getothe 
final done in time for it to be taken.) 

Maybe there will be a next time and that tine you can bring your family. 

mope you all have a good holiday and a good year, 



Dear Harold and Lillian, 	 Dec. 13, 1988 

I want to thank you again 
for your hospitality. Although my stay was brief 
it opened my eyes to many things I did not see 
clearly enough before. Along with this note I 
have enclosed a few pictures of my family. My 
wife's name is Hanh-Trang and the kids are Claire (6yrs) 
and Nicholas (3yrs). Also pictured in one'of the 
photographs is my wife's mother. Finally, I 
thought I would enclose a copy of the letter 
Fletcher Thompson sent (which was in my mailbox when 
I came back from Frederick). Of course he answered 
none of the questions I put to him. Perhaps I will 
try one more time. 

Best wishes and have a healthy 
and happy Christmas and New Year. 

P.S. I will be sure to return your copy of Oswald 
in New Orleans sometime in the beginning 
of January. 


